Grateful Blessed

Dear SJS Community,

A week ago, I put out a letter asking you for donations to help us weather
the current financial storm we are facing as a school due in large part to the
hardships caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. This was not a request made
lightly. I recognize how much each of you give to our school already and to ask
for more is a significant ask. Well, a week later and I am blown away by your
generosity. You have given and I am deeply grateful. I am humbled by your
generosity and stand in awe of the commitment you continue to make towards
Catholic Education in our community. Thank you. We are truly blessed. We will
continue to gratefully accept any donations for this fiscal year until June 25th.
Again, from the bottom of my heart, thank you. - Paul Rossetti, principal

% June 14
> No events
< June 15
> No events
+ June 16
> Art Club Grade 6/7 2:45pm - 3:40pm
< June 17
> Gr 6&7 Field trip to Eagle Bay
* June 18
> Art Club Grade 5 2:45pm - 3:40pm

Psalm 28:7 The LORD is my strength and my shield; my heart trusts in him, and he helps
me. My heart leaps for joy, and with my song | praise him



CBC, The Current (June 8) Interview of Archbishop J. Michael Miller on his apology
after Kamloops discovery Interview begins 0:22:50 and ends 0:45:32
https://www.cbc.calradio/thecurrent/the-current-for-june-8-2021-1.6057339

Message from Bishop Joseph Nguyen to our Indigenous brothers and sisters, especially
venerable Elders and all faithful of the Kamloops Diocese
https://youtu.be/xfJfGVSXfqo

Reusable masks: if you could please send your child to school with a reusable mask we
would be very grateful. This will assist us in saving the school the cost of purchasing more
disposable masks and reduce the environmental impact of this current requirement. We find
we are going through over a dozen masks a day for our intermediate students! Please help
us to reduce this number.

Lost and Found
There were many items returned to their owners, yet there remains a fair amount.
Do you recognize any of these items?

We will again display any Lost and Found the last week of School. Any remaining items
after June 25 will be donated to the Pro Life Society.


https://www.cbc.ca/radio/thecurrent/the-current-for-june-8-2021-1.6057339
https://youtu.be/xfJfGVSXfqo

Grade 6/7 Badminton Champions - Congratulations There was some strong competition,
as well as laughs, chuckles and great team play.

June 17 Grade 6/7 Eagle Bay Camp Field trip depart SJ @ 7:00am
June 22 Grade 6 Mrs. Kilarski Year End Kekuli Bay bike trip

June 23 School Fun Day - hosted by Grade 7

June 24 Grade 6/7 Mrs Jamin/Ms Dressler Kekuli Bay bike trip
June 25 NOON DISMISSAL LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
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